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NY9.17.2 
North York Community Council 

From: Geoff Kettel <gkettel@gmail.com> 
Sent: October 9, 2019 4:39 PM 
To: North York Community Council; Councillor Minnan-Wong; Councillor Pasternak; 

Councillor Filion; Councillor Carroll; Councillor Jaye Robinson; Councillor Colle8 
Subject: NY9.17 Request to Rename Woodsy Park 
Attachments: NY9.17 Request to Rename Woodsy Park Oct 2019.pdf 

Dear Ms Adamo 

Please find attached a letter from the NYCPP in support of this item on the NYCC agenda for tomorrow 

regards 

Geoff Kettel 

1 



  

 
 
 

   

 
 

  

 

   

 

     

  

  

  

 

 

  

   

 

 

     

        

     

  

  

  

   

 

  

 
  

 
 

 

North York Community Preservation Panel
 

October 9, 2019 

North York Civic Centre 

Main floor, 5100 Yonge St. 

Toronto, ON M2N 5V7 

Attention: Francine Adamo 

RE: NY9.17 Request to Rename Woodsy Park to 

Ethennonnhawahstihnen' (Etta-nonna wasti-nuh) Park 

Dear Councillor James Pasternak and Members, North York Community 

Council, 

The North York Community Preservation Panel is a City of Toronto-

appointed committee, reporting to the Toronto Preservation Board,that 

recommends properties and districts in North York which should be 

considered for heritage protection and conservation, and supports and 

encourages an understanding and appreciation of its built heritage. 

The Panel wishes to express our support for the proposed renaming of 

Woodsy Park, located at 80 McMahon Drive to 

Ethennonnhawahstihnen’ (Etta-nonna wasti-nuh). We also support the 

City’s broader efforts in Indigenous place-making and truth and 

reconciliation by thoughtfully considering Indigenous naming. In 

addition we appreciate the efforts of Councillor Shelley Carroll to 

involve the community in the process. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Geoff Kettel 

Geoff Kettel 

Chair 
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